
COUNCIL MEETING – 5TH MARCH 2014  
ITEM 5 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following questions have been submitted by David Butler for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Regeneration and Transport:-  

 

1. “Does Stockton BC agree that Yarm Town Centre is to be provided 
with additional car parking as part of its Borough Wide Car Parking 
Strategy, which identified a need for approximately 100 spaces and if 
there has not been any announcement about these, prior to 5th March 
2014, then can Stockton report on progress being made?” 
 

2. “Does Stockton BC agree that Yarm Town Centre will require futher 
additional car parking of approximately 125 spaces, in the event that 
numerous approved development applications are proceeded with. If 
planning conditions 106 are attached to the proposed and planned 
developments, what is the aggregate mitigation contributions of these 
planning conditions and how many potential additional car parking 
spaces does this aggregate amount predict?” 

 
 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


